
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of 

the Transportation Commission of the City of Rialto for 

Wednesday, December 5, 2018, has been cancelled due 

to a lack of quorum. 

The next Transportation Commission Meeting will be 

held on Wednesday, January 2, 2019. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Public 

Works Department at (909) 421-7279. 
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